
Rays Putts 
 

 

This week we welcome students and teachers 

from Strathfield Girls High School for the literacy 

extension program. We hope you all have an 

enjoyable evening with us. 

 

 Last week’s meeting was our first debate 

between our club members. The topic “Bribery is 

sometimes acceptable”. The points made by both 

teams were interesting and entertaining – well 

done!  

 

Congratulations Romolo Adorna, it was a 

pleasure to induct our newest member last week 

and hopefully will be the first of many more to 

come. 

 

Board members are reminded there is a Board 

meeting tonight, immediately following the 

conclusion of our club meeting at 8.00 p.m.  

 

 

President Ray 


